
We will be closed on Friday, 
July 3 in observance of In-
dependence Day.  We hope 
you all have a safe and en-

joyable holiday.  

Anthony (Kayo) 7/09 

Ms. Savannah 7/23 
Ms. Amy  7/24 

Ms. Kristin 7/24 

We are so excited to be back at the center!! 
We have missed your children immensely and 
could not wait to see their faces!! There are 

some changes to be aware of: 

1. Each morning when you arrive you will proceed to the back of the 
driveway up the ramp. There are blue painted lines separating spaces 
6-feet apart, to keep families distance on arrival. Miss Patti will greet 
you outside the door where you will need to fill out a form with ques-
tions about your child's health. When child is cleared to come in the 
center another staff member will  take your child into their designated 
classroom. You will then leave down the stairs. 

2. Parents are encouraged to write notes to your child's teacher in 
their journal or a note informing them of anything they may need to 
know for your child's day, such as when they last had a diaper change 
or used the bathroom, how they slept the night before and any infor-
mation you feel like the teacher will need to know. Parents may also 
call during the day to speak with the teachers to check in and see how 
things are going. 

3. When coming to pick your child up, please call the center ahead of 
time and a designated staff member, will get your child, and their be-
longings from the classroom and bring them out to you. You may need 
to be in a line if so please stay distanced by standing on a blue line. 
Again when you leave you may go down the stairs to avoid other fami-
lies on the ramp.  

4. Masks for the children  over the age of 2 are encouraged.  PLEASE 
send in 2 masks with your child each day and we will encourage, but 
not force, them to wear them. We also have mask if you do forget 
yours. Masks will be worn by the staff during the day as well as chang-
ing their clothing into scrubs when they arrive and change out of them 
before they depart. We will also be taken precautions to stay socially 
distant during these times.  

5. It is EXTREMELY important for parents to keep their child home if 
they have exhibited any symptoms of illness or COVID-19. If your child 
exhibits any symptoms, such as vomit, diarrhea or fever, while at the 
center, your child will NEED to be picked up, in a timely manner, and 
will not be allowed to return until they are symptom free for at least 
72 hours and/or have a Doctor’s note stating they are  Covid-19 free. 
You may need a doctor's note to return. We understand that this may 
be a hardship for the families, but we are required by the state to fol-
low these health guidelines during this pandemic.. Thank you for un-
derstanding and your patience. It is appreciated! 




